
 

Dr. Washington,  
 
On behalf of the Kalamazoo Valley Community College Faculty Association Scholarship 
Committee, the maintenance and awarding of the Faculty Association Scholarship is now under 
the direction of the Kalamazoo Valley Community College Foundation.  
 
A vote was taken following our meeting on Jan. 10th date, 2023 and a majority of Faculty 
Association Scholarship Committee voted to confirm this change and to dissolve the committee to 
allow a faster and more efficient process to get the necessary funds to the student body. 
 
This letter will be added to the archive.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bob Vezeau  
WPE Faculty  


